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           27th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After going to the recording studio in March 2023 to record our version of ‘Beautiful’ by Christina Aguilera, we are now 
ready to film the music video for it, with our friends at DeeVu records!   
 
Filming will be taking place at the Loose and Snodland sites on Monday the 3rd July 2023; we are hopeful that as many 
of our pupil’s will feature in this video as possible, although as we are sure you will appreciate, we cannot guarantee 
this.  
 
It is anticipated that this music video and single, and some of the film clips taken during its production, will be released 
across a number of media platforms including, but not limited to - YouTube, Instagram, Facebook, Twitter and iTunes.   
 
If you are happy for your child to participate in this really exciting experience, please sign and complete the permission 
slip below, and return it to the School marked for either of our attention by Friday 30th June.  Your child’s name would 
of course not be disclosed if they were involved in this.  As we are sure you’ll appreciate, due to the high levels of 
interest that we anticipate having, your child may unfortunately not feature in the final edited film / music that is 
released.  The music video is being produced by DeeVu records, who will make all decisions regarding the content of 
the music video.  
   
Kind regards 
 

 
Tim Williams | Headteacher (Boughton Lane)  Kirstie Hemingway | Headteacher (Satellite Provision)  
 
 

For The Attention Of Tim Williams or Kirstie Hemingway – ‘Beautiful’ Music Video And Single 
 

• I give permission for my child to be part of the filming of, and to then potentially feature in the music video for 
‘Beautiful’ on Monday the 3rd July 2023. 

• I understand that it is anticipated that this music video and single, and some of the film clips taken during its 
production, will then be released across a number of media platforms including, but not limited to - YouTube, 
Instagram, Facebook, Twitter and iTunes.   

• I understand that my child’s name would not be disclosed if they were involved in this music video.     

• I understand that the school cannot guarantee that my child will feature in the music video that is finally released.  
 
Signed:         

Printed:         

Student’s Name and class:       

Date:          
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